
TOWN OF LAKEVILLE 
Town Administrator’s Office 

346 Bedford Street 
Lakeville, MA  02347 

(508) 946-8803 
 

Town Administrator’s Announcements 
July 10, 2023 

 
 
The Lakeville Senior Center has received a $13,500 grant from the Massachusetts Council on 
Aging to fund the Town’s outreach worker, which is a shared position with the Town of Berkley.  
 
The Town has received a $30,000 grant from the Massachusetts Historical Commission to 
support renovations to the Old Town Hall.  Combined with $30,000 appropriated by Town 
Meeting in 2020, this award will allow the Town to replace the building’s roof and is one of 
several improvements currently underway to preserve the Old Town Hall and make it a 
functional space for Town business and activities.   
 
Construction of the DPW administration building is ongoing.  This long overdue project will 
provide badly needed meeting and storage space and a permanent home for the department’s 
administrative staff. 
 
Road paving activities are also continuing.  Contractors and the Department of Public Works 
recently completed work on Pickens Street, will conduct sealing work on Kingman Street 
beginning July 13, and will begin paving work on South Pickens and South Kingman streets on 
July 20. 
 
Taunton Water has completed its survey for the outdoor stage project and has determined that the 
16” line runs underneath the existing location.  We believe that it should be possible to place the 
footings for the pavilion to avoid the line and anticipate that the work will take place after the 
current concert season.  In the meantime, we have equipped the stage with a portable cover as an 
interim measure.   
 
The next regular meeting of the Select Board will be at 6:00 PM on Monday, July 31st at the 
Lakeville Police Station.     
 


